Update from Andrew and Maria in Northern Argentina
Dear Friends,
Unbelievably, we continue to struggle with opening a bank account for Land for Life here in Argentina. The bank that had told us to come to come back to them now,  after completing our third financial year, has just told us we have to wait a further 2 years!  Argentine Banks are reluctant to work with charities as a result of such organizations having been used for money laundering. Not having an account basically means we cannot operate as we would like to (i.e legally) as we cannot access funding.  Andrew will be trying yet another bank this week, so please pray for eventual success! 
We are currently defining our questionnaire and discussion guides for the upcoming Church-based survey of how people perceive and are adapting (or not) to changes in the Chaco’s natural environment, and especially to climate change. Andrew has been in contact with other organizations involved in similar work, and has been greatly encouraged by their response. 
Enrique Lopez (Salta), a self -taught Geographic Information Systems (GIS) technician, is now working with us to produce a series of maps that will show the location of the latest applications for permits to deforest in the Chaco.  These maps are to be included in a report that will catalogue all requests for deforestation permits presented by land owners in Salta since 2008.  Enrique will also be helping us in the analysis and presentation of the data derived from the survey.
Next week we welcome the arrival of Maru Barrientos and Hernani Ramos. They are a couple from Brazil, who have previously worked as volunteers with A Rocha UK and helped set up A Rocha work in Brazil. Hernani is a vet and wild life specialist. Maru is an agronomist. They will be giving us a hand with the survey work, as well as looking at future work possibilities in Argentina. 
We would value your prayers for the work and travel we will be undertaking in the Chaco, and for that bank account! Pray also for Enrique, Maru and Hernani as they engage with the work.
Family wise, we are doing well.  Tomas and Cecilia are in the middle of exams. Last week they had very hot weather and were affected by smoke from numerous forest fires. They are now coping with near-freezing temperatures!  Carolina is doing well back at school. Maria has resumed her routines, including cooking lessons which she loves and which are allowing her to meet a lot of new people.  
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